The Victoria Hospital for Children,

TITE STREET, CHELSEA, S.W.3.

Telephones: Plaxman 9492 & 9493.

HIS MAJESTY KING GEORGE V.
HER MAJESTY QUEEN MARY.
H.R.H. THE PRINCESS LOUISE, DUCHESS OF ARGYLL.

President:
H.R.H. THE PRINCE OF WALES, K.G.

PRIVATE WARDS
(FOR CHILDREN)
ADJOINING THE HOSPITAL

VICTORIA
CONVALESCENT HOME
BROADSTAIRS.

14th December 1932

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

arthur G. Ferard Esq., C.E.E.

Vice-Chairman :

ARTHUR MOON ESQ., K.C.

Treasurers:

CAPTAIN HAROLD FARQUHAR, M.C.

Secretary:
D. ST. JOHN BAMFORD.

TERENCE EDEN ESQ.

At today's meeting of the Committee of Management of this Hospital, my colleagues asked me to write to you and express their gratitude at the results of the recent Midnight Matinee at the Capitol Theatre. The results would have been very different without the blank canvas which you so kindly placed at our disposal; and, considering the hard times in which we are living, I do not think we can be dissatisfied at the sum paid for it, because on all sides we heard of people who would liked to have come to the performance but could not do so owing to the difficult times.

You will receive a Statement of Account as soon as the outstanding liabilities are cleared up.

Hoping to see you soon, and with kindest greetings to Mrs de Laszlo.

Believe me,

Yours very truly,
Atum & Ferand

Chairman.

P.A. de Laszlo Esq., M.V.O.